
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at a regular Town Board Meeting on 

Monday, September 9, 2013 at 7:00PM or as shortly thereafter as possible at the Town 

Hall, 2595 French Road to hear testimony on the following: 

 

1. Request for a Planned Development on a portion of parcel L-206-1 for the 

purpose of a residential single family development according to Section 2.022 of 

the Town Zoning Ordinance.    

 

Jennifer Messerschmidt, Clerk 
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